Safer Internet Week at Hart Memorial

...as described by our Digital Leaders!

All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online.

We decided to make Safer Internet Day stretch over the week, this year. Teachers and children joined in on a live lesson with Liverpool FC, they interacted with videos, PowerPoints, activities and lots more, in order to get across some very important messages.

This year, our very own Digital Leaders took on this HUGE responsibility themselves and impressed us all with their enthusiasm and dedication. They researched into this year's theme and sourced and created their own resources. They then organised a timetable and went round each class, including their own, to teach the children from P1-P7 about how to stay safe online. Finally, the Digital Leaders held a competition for the whole school, judged and gave out certificates to celebrate the winners. We are very proud of our Digital Leaders!

Peyton and I taught our own class about how to stay safe online. We did a quiz with our class to see what they would do if they were in need of help online. We did some fun activities with P3 too. (Will P7MM)





Kaitlyn and I created a PowerPoint on Internet Safety and we shared it with P3, P4 and P7. We enjoyed teaching the children about Internet Safety. Then we read them a lovely story called 'Digiduck and the Magic Castle.' (Micah P7T)

We taught P1 and P2 about Internet Safety. We told them how to make a strong password with symbols, numbers and letters. We read them a story and asked them questions and we were impressed with the answers they gave. We are looking forward to going to their classrooms again to help them with ICT. (Josh, Oakley and Jacob P6M)





The children listened really well and answered our questions. We gave the younger children a poster to colour in and the older children had to make their own poster with a profile picture and username. (Jay and Mia P6C)